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CambridgePYTHON "Train the Trainers” visit to Cambridge
University (16/03/2009)

The S&I Unit at the British Embassy facilitated the
participation of three CambridgePYTHON project members
in a study visit hosted by the University of Cambridge. The
visit took place from 5th to 10th March and included
interactive seminars with British academics held in the
Computer Laboratory and the Department of Applied
Mathematics and Theoretical Physics (DAMTP).

The purpose of the visit was to further showcase Cambridge
best practice in research commercialisation to trainers who
will work with students during the 2009 CambridgePYTHON
projects competition.

More information on the most recent CambridgePYTHON activities can be found at:

www.cambridgepython.pl
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